Chairman
The Audit Board
Republic of Indonesia

Nol 03 /5/1/07/2011 July W, 2011

Mr. Mihkel Oviir

Auditor General

National Audit Office of Estonia
Narva mnt 11A

15013 Tallinn,

Estonia

Dear Mr. Qvir,

This is with reference to your letter No.11-5.1/11/13 dated May 18. 2011 informing us about the
Minutes of the 10! meeting of the Steering Committee of the INTOSAI WGEA and the nomination
of the new Chair of the INTOSAI WGEA.

On behalf of the Audit Board of the Republic of Indonesia, | am pleased to inform you that the
Audit Board of the Republic of Indonesia is interested to put forward our candidacy for the
nomination of the new Chair of the INTOSAI WGEA.

Having no prior experience as a Chairman of INTOSAI Working Group, the Audit Board is
committed to develop the INTOSAI WGEA to achieve its aim by encouraging the use of audit
mandates and audit methods in the field of environmental protection and sustainable development
by members of the Working Group.

We highly ap'preciate your attention to this letter and look forward for your cooperation and support
in our candidacy.

Yours Sincerely

Héi Poernomo 4
Chairman
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